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From:  
Sent: Tuesday, July 9, 2024 3:42 PM
To: NI Enquiries <NIEnquiries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: TR010032 – Lower Thames Crossing Project
 

Dear Inspectorate team
I am not quite sure what responses can be made in the light of the notification below.
 
My objection to the scheme was fairly fundamental and following a change of Government many of the
issues I (and others) raised will be of greater importance to new ministers.  They were not considered or
challenged by NH and I must admit there seemed to be little traction to the points I raised at the hearings.
 
I am fully aware that the previous Labour Government (and indeed the Conservative Government pre 1997)
did and would have accepted my submission and would have found some difficulty in accepting this scheme
and probably many other NH schemes.
 
I would be grateful if you could call me to advise if I can take any further action.
 
Many Thanks
John Elliott

        
       

From: NI Mail Distribution <ni.mail.distribution@notifications.service.gov.uk> 
Sent: 09 July 2024 15:08
To: 
Subject: TR010032 – Lower Thames Crossing Project
 
PLANNING ACT 2008 AND THE INFRASTRUCTURE PLANNING (EXAMINATION PROCEDURE) RULES 2010 APPLICATION BY NATIONAL HIGHWAYS (“THE APPLICANT”) FOR AN ORDER GRANTING DEVELOPMENT CONSENT FOR THE PROPOSED LOWER THAMES CROSSING PROJECT CONSULTATION SEEKING COMMENTS F…
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